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SIEF – Scuola Italiana Enrico Fermi in Chicago
The Scuola Italiana Enrico Fermi (SIEF) will be the first Italian-American bilingual
and bicultural school in Chicago.

SIEF will open for starting with Pre-K (3 and 4 years old) in September 2016.
The plan is to strengthen and grow the Pre-School program in 2017 with Grammar
School enrollment commencing with Kindergarten in September 2018.

The School mission is to nurture the innate creativity and intellectual curiosity of
children challenging them academically through an inquiry-based learning approach
that will foster critical and creative thinking skills.

Our goal is to see the school grow into a high-school in order to prepare our students for
an International Baccalaureate Diploma (IB) World School to access the best Universities
both In the United States and in Europe.

SIEF will be located downtown at 1510 N Claremont - Chicago IL 60622 (Thiele Center).

Born as a grass-root effort from a group of parents of bilingual children and Italian
teachers, the Scuola Italiana Enrico Fermi project has quickly gained approval and
momentum among the Italian and Italian-American Community. It is fully supported
by the Italian Consulate and the Ministero Affari Esteri.


